
Year One News 

The last few weeks have been a busy time in Year One.  
We had a year level disco to celebrate all the children who 
reached 75 stars in their behaviour.  Our classes have 
been programming algorithms that make BeeBots move to 
a set place.  We have also been learning about 3D shapes 
and how to keep ourselves safe in a fire.  


